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Dear Applicant,
 
On behalf of the
 
Children,
 
Staff and Governors at 
Brougham Street Nursery School
, I 
would 
like 
to 
thank you for your interest
 
in the position of Headteacher at our s
chool
.  
 
I hope you 
find the accompanying information 
useful and that it inspires you to find out more about us.
 
Brougham Street Nursery is a unique 
and outstanding 
setting, it is the only maintained nursery 
in the whole of North Yorkshire to offer year round childcare for children aged 0
-
4
 years. It is 
situated in a purpose built early years building.  We believe it is a fantastic place to grow up 
or work.  It is sit
uated in the market town of Skipton which was recently voted one of the best 
places in Britain to live.  We are on the border of the Yorkshire Dales National Park.
 
We currently have approximately 140
 
children on roll 
and they access variable hours of care 
throughout the year, 
depending on their family’s requirements. Children aged nine months or 
over can access their 15 or 30 hours of funded care and we offer extra sessions, breakfast club 
and tea club for families that wish to pay for extra hours.  Children are cared for in th
ree rooms 
–
 
0
-
2
 years, 
2
-
3
 years and 
3
-
4
 years.  There is one full time teacher in the maintained nursery 
section and our childcare provision i
s ably managed by 
our Staff & Resources Manager and 
our two 
R
oom 
leaders
.  We have a highly skilled and committed staff
 
team.
  
 
As Governors we are extremely proud of 
the nursery
. 
 
In the stable, caring, supportive and 
family environment that we provide,
 
our children enjoy learning.  Further de
tails can be easily 
accessed in our most 
recent Ofsted Inspection reports 
–
 
there are two Ofsted reports available 
on the Ofsted site 
–
 
one for the maintained nursery and one for school registered early years 
childcare provision.
 
W
e are looking for an enthusiastic and highly effectiv
e leader who is an outstanding 
communicator
.  They will aim to
 
build on our current success, nurture our children and further 
our aspirations.
  
As 
part of the application process, 
we warmly welcome 
pre
-
arranged
 
visits 
and should you need any information additional to that which is included in the application 
pa
ckage please contact the nursery school.
 
We look forward to receiving your application and wish you every success.
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
Anne
-
Marie Merifield
 
Chair of Governors
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